
Despite disruption to our weekly meetings due to Covid, 
I’m so proud of the Rights Ambassadors and their 
commitment to promoting children’s rights across the 
school.  Thank you all so much too for supporting our 
Shoe Share in school.  Our Ambassadors have written 
this newsletter to tell you all about it. 

Mrs Cook—Assistant Headteacher 
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On Friday 21st January 2022, Springfield held a Shoe Share non uniform 
day.  All of the ambassadors helped to promote the day by creating 
posters to put around the school and also by sharing a virtual assembly.  
On the day, we were overwhelmed by how many shoes you all brought in! All 
the ambassadors (and extra reinforcements) helped to pack the shoes, put 
them in elastic bands and put them in bin bags. 

We are not sure how many shoes we collected in total but Mrs Cook 
ordered 450 elastic bands and we needed even more! We hope to have 
raised an enormous amount of money for UNICEF so children all around 
the world have access to education (Article 28). 

We had 42 full bin bags packed with elastic-banded shoes.  
THAT IS A LOT! We are grateful for all the people that 
brought shoes and all the ambassadors for their help.  
Some people brought many pairs of shoes—thank you! 

After collecting over 40 bags of shoes, the teachers 
transported them to Clarks in Ipswich.  3 ambassadors 
went with Mrs Cook and delivered the final bag of shoes. 
We all took a photo in and out of Clarks together to show 
what we have achieved. 

With the shoes we all brought in, they will be donated to  
people in need (Article 26 & 27).  Clarks are going to make a donation to 
UNICEF to provide equipment to allow children access their right to 
education (Article 28).  Thank you for all 
of your support with helping children 
have access to their rights both locally 
and globally. 

The Rights Ambassadors 


